
 

                                                                        

Charleston man charged with Trafficking and 

Criminal Sexual Conduct with a Minor 
2024-007676 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, August 16, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office arrested Mark Alan 

Wilson, 58, of Charleston, on Thursday, August 15, 2024, after a search warrant was conducted 

on his residence in the 700 block of Longbranch Drive on charges related to sexual crimes 

involving minors.  

 

Wilson is charged with one count of Trafficking in Person a Victim Under 18 in the 1st Offense 

and Criminal Sexual Conduct with a Minor in the 3rd Degree.  

 

Enclosed in this release are the affidavits with each charge. Wilson was given a $150,000 bond 

during a hearing Thursday evening.  

 

He was booked at the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center. Booking photos can be found online 

at https://inmatesearch.charlestoncounty.org/. For photos of people already released, click the 

“Show Past Bookings” box. 

 

Assisting agencies included the Charleston Police Department, the Summerville Police 

Department, the Berkley County Sheriff’s Office, Homeland Security Investigations, and the U.S. 

Marshals Service. All participating agencies are members of the South Carolina Internet Crimes 

Against Children (ICAC) Task Force. 


